
February 28, 2020 

Jeff Cameron, Plan Author 

Laurren Peterson, Regional Planning Forester 

Armstrong Forest Planning Team 

Dear Mr. Cameron & Mr. Peterson, 

The Board of Directors of the Friends of Wabakimi wish to say thank you for being offered an opportunity to 

participate in the Desired Forest and Benefits Survey for the Armstrong Forest.  We recognize that this is just 

one small step in the long process to create a Forest Management Plan for the Armstrong Forest.  We appreciate 

the opportunity to represent recreational canoers in this process.  

On February 16, 2020 the Board of Directors reviewed, discussed and approved the answers contained in the 

attached survey.   The Board of Directors see this as the first step in a long relationship with the Forest Planning 

Team and Forest Managers.  We hope to continue the dialogue and learn more about the management of the 

Armstrong Forest as the plan is created and eventually executed.  We also hope to be able to share this insight 

with our membership through our newsletter and website.     

The Friends of Wabakimi are excited about playing a role in the management of this unique resource. 

Respectfully, 

Vern Fish, President 

Friends of Wabakimi 

Scroll down for FOW Survey Response
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